St.Joseph Public School

Manalimukku, N.A.D P.O - 683563

Circular: 3/2025-26/Std | - XIi 05-08-2025

Dear Parents,
Greetings from St.Joseph Public School!

Kindly be informed that the Open House will be held on 08/08/2025 (Friday) as
per the following schedule:

= Classes1-9and 11 - from 2:00 P.M to 3:00 P.M
= (Classes 10 and 12 - from 3:00 P.M to 4:00 P.M

This is a valuable opportunity to meet the teachers and gain insight into your
child’s progress in the teaching and learning process.

It is mandatory for at least one parent to attend and discuss the academic
performance of their ward.

Parents may meet the teachers in the respective classrooms.

We look forward to your presence and cooperation.

*Reminder: Parents of students who have not yet paid the first term school fees are
kindly requested to do so at the earliest.

Thank you.
With kind regards,

P'r'incipal
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